
Schools will not need to process payments/orders as 

parents/teachers will be paying by credit card online.

The weblink for secure online ordering is: 

www.spotlight.unisondesigns.com.au

Who can order a hoodie?

Students, teachers, and parents at all schools who 

have participated in the audition process are invited 

to purchase merchandise if they wish. Family and 

friends may do so also if desired

When is the best time to order online?

There is limited stock available and given the 

number of students involved and previous demand, 

we encourage parents and families to order online 

as early as possible. Orders close on the 31st of 

May

info@unisondesigns.com.au

IMPORTANT NOTE FOR TEACHERS!

This year, for the first time, In The Spotlight Dance Festival merchandise will be avail-

able for direct online ordering and payment. To ensure that your students get a fair 

go to order - please hand out the attached parent notes at the start of term 2, 2019.

ONLINE ORDERING + PAYMENT WEBSITE: spotlight.unisondesigns.com.au

Merchandise is to be picked up at The Seymour 

Centre

Merchandise is to be picked up and distributed by the 

organising teachers �R�Q���W�K�H�L�U���H�Q�V�H�P�E�O�H�·�V���I�L�U�V�W���S�H�U�I�R�U-

mance night (e.g., if the first performance is on 

Wednesday the 19th of June, the merchandise needs 

to be picked up by the teacher and distributed on this 

date)

Refund policy:

Please note, Unison Designs, on behalf of In The 

Spotlight Dance Festival, are unable to refund or 

exchange merchandise (as per previous years).

Further enquiries:

For further enquiries, please email us on info@uni-

sondesigns.com.au

Reminder - orders close on the 31st of May, 2019


